
 
 

 
 

April 17, 2018 

Board of Directors Meeting – 6:30pm 

 

Call meeting to order 

A quorum was noted 

Meeting was held to discuss retaining an attorney to develop a lease permit system. 

 

To protect the resale value of homes within The Preserve and establish a system to document contact 
information and lease provisions for all leasing unit owners and their tenants, the Board unanimously 
voted to hire an attorney to prepare a leasing permit system for the community.  The Board expects to 
have the leasing permit system developed by the end of the year. 

 

Meeting adjourned 

 


